
Kindergarten 2025 
Student Registration 

REGISTER NOW 
Monday to Friday: 

 Time: 9:00 to 11:30 am and 1:00 to 2:30 pm 

For September, 2025: 

To register, a child must be 5 years of age on or before December 31, 2025. 

• Parents should register their child at their neighbourhood school.

• When registering, you will need your child's Birth Certificate, Care Card and proof of 

address when registering.

• Parents interested in a Kindergarten distance education program for their child, can contact 

the South Central Interior Distance Education School at 250-378-4245.

If you have any questions, please contact your 
neighbourhood school: 

John Allison Elementary 250-295-6727 

Please visit our website at www.sd58.bc.ca for more information 

Success for ALL Learners - Today and Tomorrow 




